IRS Information 
Tax Notes from President Renata Davis, Gulf Coast

From: Renata Davis <renata.davis@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 27, 2024 2:47:58 PM
Subject: IRS Tax Exemption Status and 990N 
 
Good afternoon and Happy Saturday,  

I hope this email finds you all in good heath and spirits. I am sharing this guidance I received from the IRS for informational purposes only. As a newly established chapter, the Gulf Coast GUNAA Chapter has been trying to obtain tax exemption status for the past several months. While speaking with the IRS representative, I was informed that in order to fall under Nationals (GUNAA) Tax Exemption umbrella, each individual chapter has to be in good standing with the IRS by filing the 990N yearly. The deadline to do so this year is May 15, 2024. If a chapter has 3 consecutive years of not filing the 990N, the IRS will remove the chapter from National’s tax exemption umbrella. 

The chapter will then have to file for an individual tax exemption status and pay the $275.00 fee. Once the chapter is in compliance with the IRS, they can be added back under National’s umbrella. In order to be added under National’s umbrella, they will have to send a list to the IRS on letter head with a list of all chapters that are in compliance with the National guidelines. I received approval from Madam President, Dr. Tammy Richardson to share this information, as it may be helpful for newly established chapters and for those who have newly elected officers. 

If you have any questions or need clarification,  please feel free to reach out and I will share with you anything I know. I hope you all continue to enjoy the rest of your weekend.  

Thanks, 
Renata W. Davis
